
FOX CANYON GROUNDWATER MANAGEMENT AGENCY 
LAS POSAS VALLEY WATERMASTER 

MEMORANDUM 

Date: July 17, 2024 
To: Las Posas Valley Watermaster Policy Advisory Committee 
From: Kudzai F. Kaseke, Assistant Groundwater Manager 
Subject: Protest of Water Year 2023 Basin Assessment levied on Del Norte Water Company (WMID 

3500). 

Dear Las Posas Valley Watermaster Policy Advisory Committee (PAC): 

Attached for committee consultation is communication from Del Norte Water Company (WMID 3500) 
protesting the Water Year 2023 Basin Assessment levied against the company and its shareholders.  

The Las Posas Valley Adjudication Judgment states that, the Watermaster, following Committee 
Consultation, may reduce the amount of the Basin Assessments levied on Water Right Holders that pay 
an assessment to United Water Conservation District (UWCD), if such a reduction is appropriate as a 
matter of equity. (Judgment § 7.9). The Las Posas Valley Adjudication Judgment also provides that, “Any 
Party seeking judicial review of a Basin Management Action must have timely exhausted opportunities for 
relief through the submission of written comment(s) to Watermaster, either individually or through a written 
report submitted by PAC or TAC, concerning the Basin Management Action;” (Judgment § 9.2.1.1). 

Watermaster brings this issue before the PAC for discussion in compliance with the Judgment. Please 
provide feedback to the Watermaster by August 9, 2024.  

Please contact me at 805 654 2010 or LPV.Watermaster@ventura.org with any questions or concerns. 
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